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12.04.2025 

INFORMATION BULLETIN 

Sub: Notification in compliance to Minimum Wages by Government of 
Karnataka 

With reference to the subject mentioned above, the Government of Karnataka has issued 
Notification No. KE411 LWA 2023, dated 11.04.2025. The notification is appended 
herewith for your information and necessary compliance in the state of Karnataka. 

This is shared for the information and record please. 

Yours, 

       
Chairman 

National Institute of Personnel Management (NIPM) 
      Mangaluru Chapter 

 
 
To, 
 

1. Members of NIPM Mangaluru 
2. Office document File. 














































